
November 19, 2022

 

MEMORANDUM 

 

TO:                      Jewish Senior Services Community

 

FROM:                Andrew H. Banoff 

                             President & CEO  

  

SUBJECT:          COVID-19 Update #126

 

Hello all… 

Having just returned from Israel with our group from Jewish Senior Services, I will share that the 

world has moved past COVID-19. There are no travel restrictions and everywhere we went was BUSY!  

The trip was remarkable, as 22 Residents, volunteers and staff spent 8 days and nights exploring the 

Holy Land. We are blessed to have been able to do so, and come back inspired and a bit exhausted.

In our community we continue to face various ongoing challenges related to COVID-19, but overall 

things have found a new normal (again). We expect that this will be ongoing for the foreseeable 

future, and hope that the winter will be relatively mild – both with the weather, the flu and COVID-19.  

 

Most importantly, I want to wish everyone a Happy Thanksgiving – to enjoy with family and friends!  

We all have much to be thankful for.

Thank you for your support, patience and cooperation.

Stay safe and keep the faith!
Andrew


